Agenda Item Number	10
--------------------	----

Memo

To: Village Board

Fr: Trevor Fuller, Planning and Zoning Administrator

Re: FUTURE OF THE AD HOC BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN COMMITTEE

Date: 17 March 2017

The Plan Commission recommended an ad hoc committee be formed, after receiving a request from the Department of Public Works to create a bicycle and pedestrian plan for the village. At the July 7, 2015 meeting, the Village Board created the Ad Hoc Bicycle and Pedestrian Committee, tasked with creating a Comprehensive Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan for the village (see motion below).

Green / Harris moved to approve the creation of the ad hoc committee, its members and with them being charged to create a Comprehensive Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan for the Village as recommended by Fuller. Motion carried.

The ad hoc committee has completed the assigned plan (assuming Village Board approval), as recommended at the February 23, 2017 meeting. The Village Board is asked whether or not to assign additional tasks to the committee or disband the committee.